
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, October 24, 2021 

9:00am & 10:45am 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       Agnus Dei                                                   Worship Team, 

                                                                                             Diane Wassenar, Leader 

                                            

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                    Mark Moser, Pastor 

                                                                              

CALL TO WORSHIP Revelation 5:6a, 9-12                                      Mark Moser 

       

SONGS        Nothing but the Blood 

   Jesus, You Are Holy 

 

UNISON PRAYER OF CONFESSION from Psalm 51 

 

TESTIMONY                    Bret Johnson, Deacon 

 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                      Darryl Rearson, Elder  

 

SERMON                                                                                   Joe Fitzpatrick 

  Holy Worship for a Holy God: The Sacrificial System 

  Leviticus 1:1-9 

 

RESPONSE  Alas and Did My Savior Bleed 

 Arise, My Soul, Arise 

 Jesus Messiah/Nothing but the Blood 

  

BENEDICTION 
 

You were redeemed, 

not with perishable things such as silver or gold 

... but with the precious blood of Christ, 

a lamb without blemish or defect.  

~ 1 Peter 1:18-19 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-4:00pm 

CONTACT US 

Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 25, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 13, nblack@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 23, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Amy Lewis, ext. 16, alewis@newlifeglenside.com 

Coordinator of Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 42, agroves@newlifeglenside.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Fogg, cfogg@newlifeglenside.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, pkratz@newlifeglenside.com 

Deacon Coordinator - deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Greg Raysor, graysor@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 10, receptionist@newlifeglenside.com 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

 Deacons’ Cell Phone:  If you have or know of a need, please call our deacon on 

staff at 267-528-8637. 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for 

the community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact October coordinator 

Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org—two locations: 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 Pastors’ Blog:  https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/, or www.newlifeglenside.com 

and select BLOG under the RESOURCES tab. 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain 

to pray for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 Perpetual Food Drive:  Current need: boxed pastas other than spaghetti 

 Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room or in 

the designated basket in the lower lobby.  Thank you! 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool
https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/
http://www.newlifeglenside.com/


COMING EVENTS 

EMPTY THE SANCTUARY—TODAY, after the second service 

Stay after church and lend a hand.  Help us take one of the last steps in preparing 

for the start of Sanctuary renovation by helping to move everything out. 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL 

begins next Sunday, October 31 at 9am & 10:45am 

For the next several months, while the Sanctuary is being renovated, we will 

worship together on Sundays in the Fellowship Hall.  Here are some things we 

ask everyone to be mindful of as we make this move: 

 Please reserve handicap parking spaces for those with mobility issues. 

 Enter the building through the Office entrance adjacent to the handicap ramp. 

 Register your attendance at the Welcome Desk in the Office lobby. 

 Access KidsLife classrooms through the newly re-opened staircase to your 

immediate right as you enter the building. 

 Overflow seating and a simulcast of the service will be available in the 

Library (lecture side) and The 109 during the 10:45am service only. 

 The Fellowship Café coffee and tea service will be set up in the Kitchen 

window between services.  Remember not to congregate outside the double 

doors between the Kitchen and the Fellowship Hall. 

Questions?  Contact Greg Raysor at graysor@newlifeglenside.com. 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
Thank you for your faithfulness in giving to the Capital Campaign.  The original 

pledge period was three years, beginning in December 2018 and running 

through to the end of this year.  There were many people whose giving began in 

January 2019, so we expect to receive their final contributions in January 

2022.  You may recall that we reopened the campaign briefly when the final 

building design was presented, so although most contributions are expected to 

be completed in the next 3 or 4 months, approximately $60,000 of additional 

funds will continue to be received throughout 2022. Greg Raysor, Administrator 

and Michael Todd, Treasurer are working to finalize the September financial 

close.  Once that is complete, Capital Campaign contribution updates will be 

sent to those who pledged, and total contributions received to date will be 

reported.  

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
General Offering  

  This Week  Fiscal YTD  Average  Surplus  

Needed:  $20,069  $321,104  $20,069  

Received:  $17,818  $261,856  $16,366  ($59,248)  

HELP NEEDED 

Do you know what you find when you start cleaning out closets, attics, and 

basements?  Lots of stuff you don't need anymore!  The same is true here at 

church!  We can either throw out the things we’ve found that we don’t need 

but are still useable, or we can try to sell them.  There is potentially a market 

for air conditioning units, lighting fixtures, furniture, and various whatnots.  

We’re looking for someone to take the lead on liquidating this inventory.  

Have you sold anything on Ebay, Facebook Marketplace, or another similar 

website?  If you have experience with this and would like to volunteer, please 

contact Ed Spector or Greg Raysor (espector@newlifeglenside.com or 

graysor@newlifeglenside.com).  Your help would be greatly appreciated.  

Maybe there is a treasure in all this stuff that will help pay for the renovations!    

THANK YOU 

Thank you to everyone who participated in yesterday’s work day!  We’re well 

on our way to making the transition from the Sanctuary to the Fellowship Hall 

and beginning our long-awaited construction! 

FOOD CUPBOARD REPORT 

During the five weeks of September 2021, the Food Cupboard had 157 

households coming through our doors to select food which included various 

canned goods, dry goods, baked items, breads/bagels, produce, frozen meat, 

and frozen seafood. The number of people within these households over the 

five weeks totaled 299 people fed.  

TURKEY STORAGE NEEDED 
If you are able to clear out some space in your freezer at home in order to 

store one or more frozen turkeys for the Food Cupboard’s Thanksgiving 

distribution, please contact Sally Andrake.  Thank you. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 
Sunday Breakfast Mission is a ministry in Center City Philadelphia that serves 

folks experiencing homelessness.  They hope to provide a meal on 

Thanksgiving Day for up to 300 people who would not have a celebration 

otherwise.  Volunteers are needed for 2-hour shifts from 8:30am to 2:00pm to 

help prep food, decorate, and serve the meals.  This will occur outdoors at 

their location at 13th and Vine Streets.  Volunteers must be masked.  To help, 

please sign up by emailing volunteer@sundaybreakfast.org.  Contact Bev 

Fitzpatrick for more info. 

mailto:volunteer@sundaybreakfast.org

